
 

 

 

 

 
 

Statement: 

Authorship Impersonation of Researcher Francisco Ruiz 
 
 

Aldo Hernández Barrios, Chancellor of the Fundación Universitaria 
Konrad Lorenz, wishes to inform that the article "Investigating the 
Effectiveness of the ACT (Acceptance and Commitment Therapy) 
Treatment on Mothers of Children with Cancer," published in the Clinical 
Cancer Investigation Journal, is not authored by Dr. Francisco J. Ruiz or 
his research team. 
 
Professor Ruiz's name and those of the other co-authors were included 
without their consent. The mentioned document lacks rigor and was 
possibly created using artificial intelligence tools simulating scientific 
writing. 
 
Both Professor Ruiz and the Legal Department of the Fundación 
Universitaria Konrad Lorenz requested the journal and the publisher to 
withdraw the article, but to date, they have not received a response. 
 
This conduct harms the good name of Professor Ruiz, his co-authors, 
and the institution. 

 


